
 
 
17 Oct 2021 
Important Notice 

 

livi: Extension of FPS Maintenance Period 
 
The services supported by the Faster Payment System (FPS) are temporarily 
unavailable due to unforeseen circumstances encountered in a planned system 
maintenance. It is expected that the service will resume at or before 13:30 
today. 
 
Thank you for your understanding. For enquiry, don’t hesitate to contact liviCare 
via Live Chat, telephone us at (+852) 2929 2998, or email us at 
livicare@livibank.com. 

 
 
 

livi Team 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Livi Bank Limited 
28/F Oxford House, Taikoo Place 

Quarry Bay, Hong Kong 
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